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Subject: Requesting Your Feedback on the District Program Review Process

From: "Buus, Jackie" <jfbuu@sbccd.cc.ca.us>

Date: Thu, May 13, 2010 8:17 am

To: 

"8th Street Annex" <8thStreetAnnex@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Sutorus, Steven" <ssutorus@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Diggle, 
Virginia" <vdiggle@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Kelley, Steve" <skelley@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Goodrich, Kelly" 
<kgoodric@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Ongoco, Penny" <pongoco@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Prater, Rhonda" 
<rprater@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Aguirre, Margarita" <maguirre@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Dominguez, Martha" 
<mdoming@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Lujan, Angela" <alujan@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Elizalde, Noemi" 
<nelizalde@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Ryckevic, Susan" <srych@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Williams, Charlotte" 
<cnwillia@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Brunelle, Renee" <rbrunelle@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Shipp, Dio" 
<dshipp@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Perez, Amalia" <amperez@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Ng, Tommi" <tomming@sbccd.org>, 
"Ocampo, Lizanna I." <locampo@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Burge, Cheryl" <cburge@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "McFarland, 
Jeremiah J." <jmcfarla@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Cole, Stacey M." <scole@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Torres, Maria" 
<mtorres@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Ontiveros, Angie" <aontive@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Gamboa, Colleen" 
<cgamboa@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Shirtcliff, Diana" <dshirtcl@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Flores, June" 
<jflores@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Gamboa, Benjamin" <bgamboa@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Smith, Damon A." 
<damsmith@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Higgins, Earnest" <ehiggins@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Kelly, Dan" 
<dkelly@sbccd.cc.ca.us>

Cc: 
"Matthew C. Lee" <matthew@mcleeconsulting.com>, "Baron, Bruce" <bbaron@sbccd.cc.ca.us>, "Buus, Jackie" 
<jfbuu@sbccd.cc.ca.us>

Dear District Program Review Participants: 
  
As a participant in the first-ever District operations program review and planning process this year, you 

are in an excellent position to tell us both what went well and what did not, so we can improve that 

process the next time around.   
  
I'm writing to ask that you do just that, by answering the questions in a 10-minute online survey.  Just 

click on the link below, and follow the instructions.   
  
Please be sure to submit your completed survey no later than Friday, May 21, 2010, so that your 

responses can be counted. 
  
Thank you in advance for participating in this important effort to improve the District program review 

and planning process! 
  
Link to the survey: http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/8VHV362 
  

  

Bruce and Matthew 
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